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Katarina Bylund appointed new Senior Vice President of 
Group Staff Unit Reporting at Skanska 
 
Katarina Bylund has been appointed new Senior Vice President Reporting 
at Skanska from April 1, 2010. She will succeed Mats Moberg, who will 
retire at the end of the first quarter of 2010. 
 
From January, Katarina Bylund will work in parallel with Mats for the first 
quarter. Like Mats, she will report to Hans Biörck, CFO, Skanska AB.   
 
“We are grateful to Mats for his many years of solid work on behalf of 
Skanska and, at the same time, welcome Katarina to Reporting,” says 
Hans Biörck.  
  
Katarina Bylund, who has a degree in business administration from 
Uppsala University, initially worked at the Arthur Andersen auditing firm 
before joining a Skanska in Hong Kong in 1994. On returning to Sweden in 
1996, she worked at Skanska International Civil Engineering. She is 
currently Financial Director Reporting at Skanska Infrastructure 
Development.  
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Peter Gimbe, Press Officer Skanska AB, tel +46 10 448 88 38. 
Direct line for media: tel +46 10 448 88 99. 

 
This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com 
 
 

Skanska AB may be required to disclose the information provided herein pursuant to the 
Securities Markets Act. 
 
Skanska is one of the world’s leading project development and construction groups with 
expertise in construction, development of commercial and residential projects and public-
private partnerships. The Group currently has 55,000 employees in selected home 
markets in Europe, in the US and Latin America. Headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden 
and listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange, Skanska's sales in 2008 totaled SEK 144 
billion. 
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